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DUNWOODY WILDCATS BASEBALL 

Dunwoody Diamond Club -- PO Box 889203 -- Atlanta, GA 30356 

 
 

April 18, 2016 

 

 

Re:   Dunwoody High School Baseball 

 BoostMeUp Fundraising Campaign 

 

 

Dear Family, Friends, DHS Alumni and DHS Supporters: 

 

Thanks so much for considering participating in our 2016 BoostMeUp Fundraising 

Campaign to support the baseball programs at Dunwoody High School and Peachtree 

Charter Middle School.   

 

As many of you know, the DeKalb County School System provides minimal support for 

athletics at the schools within the county, and therefore each sport must raise their own 

funds to be able to properly field teams.   

 

As a booster club, the Dunwoody Diamond Club has initiated the BoostMeUp Campaign 

this year with a goal to raise $7,000. 

 

Dunwoody High School opened in 1972, and due to the age of the school, the facilities 

and field used by the high school and middle school baseball teams are in need of repairs.   

 

Our wish list of improvements include: 
1) Replacing the backstop netting for spectator safety. 

2) Installing fencing for the bullpens for player safety.   

3) Refurbishing the covered batting cages in hopes of providing covered batting cage space 

for the Dunwoody High Softball teams. 

4) Replacing the Dugouts to provide ample room for each team while also replacing the 

safety netting in front of each dugout. 

5) Continual field maintenance in order to keep the playing field safe for the players.   

 

The players are working hard to accomplish their team goals, while doing a great job 

representing Dunwoody High School, Peachtree Charter Middle School and their families 

off the field.   

 

Any support you can provide through the BoostMeUp campaign would be greatly 

appreciated. https://www.boostmeup.org/dunwoody-high-school-baseball  

 

 

Thanks again for your consideration!  Go Wildcats! 

 

Jay Spearman 

President – Dunwoody Diamond Club  
 

https://www.boostmeup.org/dunwoody-high-school-baseball

